WFWP Ireland joined the Sisters of Faith for Peace at VHI Women's Mini Marathon
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WFWP Ireland joined the Sisters of Faith for Peace at the VHI Women's Mini Marathon.

It is the largest women's event worldwide, an annual charity road race that takes place every year in June
in Dublin over a distance of 10km.

It was an amazing experience as we supported each other and enjoyed each other's company across the
different faiths while we challenged ourselves to walk the 10km.

It was raining non-stop but the spirits were high so time flew by.
Also, we were raising funds for our individual charities of choice with this walk.

WFWP Ireland was raising funds for this cause gofund.me/c68dea92

Any further contributions will be greatly appreciated!

Looking forward to next years event














